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Friday 27
th

 April 2018 

Dear Parents / Carers of Year 6 pupils,  

KS2 National Curriculum Tests and Residential Parents Meeting 

We are rapidly approaching May and the time when the children will take their KS2 National Curriculum tests.  Within 

this letter are a few reminders communicated previously plus some updates and post-test information!  When the 

children are not undertaking tests during week beginning 14
th

 May the teachers will be planning final revision sessions 

and other practical lessons (weather dependent).  
 

Test Timetable 

Test Date 
English grammar, punctuation and spelling test 
Paper 1: short answer questions (45 minutes) 
Paper 2: spelling (15 minutes) 

Monday 14th May 

English reading test 
Paper 1: Reading comprehension (60 minutes) 

Tuesday 15th May 

Mathematics 
Paper 1: arithmetic (30 minutes) 
Paper 2: reasoning (40 minutes) 

Wednesday 16th May 

Mathematics 
Paper 3: reasoning (40 minutes) 

Thursday 17th May 

  
Now 

 Lots of sleep.  

 No specific homework has been set since Easter as the children know which areas themselves they need to 

focus on from their revision guides / stretch bundles or additional follow up tasks from class.  

Test Week 

 Monday – Thursday 8.20 a.m.: We are offering an optional social ‘light’ breakfast for all Year 6 children.  They 

may wish to have some breakfast at home first.  It is likely to consist of a cereal bar or cereal, some fruit and a 

drink.  Please indicate on the reply slip below if your child will be joining in and any specific dietary 

requirements they may have.  

 Friday: The children have voted to have a ‘Sports and Water Fight Day!’  They will also be treated to a film and 

ice cream too.  More details will follow from the classteachers regarding clothing for the day, etc.  
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Residential Parents Meeting 

We will be holding a meeting on Monday 21
st

 May at 3.15pm in the school hall where we will be giving you further 

information about our residential visit to Grosvenor Hall on 8
th

 June.  If you cannot make this meeting, please do not 

worry as we will send home all the important information you will need prior to the half term break. 

Please bring back the attached consent and medical forms for the residential visit to the meeting or send into school if 

you cannot make it.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mrs J MacGovern  Miss Gould / Miss Lynwood 

Headteacher  Year 6 teachers 

 

 

 

 

Please return to the school office by Friday 4
th

 May 

Year 6 KS2 test week / residential meeting for parents  

 

 

Name of child: ______________________________________   Class: Penguins / Turtles (please delete) 

 

My child will / will not be joining in the 8.20 a.m. breakfast sessions during KS2 test week: 

 Monday 14
th

 May  YES / NO 

 Tuesday 15
th

 May  YES / NO 

 Wednesday 16
th

 May  YES / NO 

 Thursday 17
th

 May  YES / NO 

 

They do not have specific dietary requirements 

They do have specific dietary requirements and these are  

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

I can / cannot attend the Grosvenor Hall Parents Meeting on Monday 21
st

 May at 3.15pm 

 

Name of Parent / Carer:_______________________________              Signed:__________________________________ 
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